Alfonso Molina Chinchilla, President
Federacion de Entitades Filatelicas de Costa Rica
P.O. Box 600

Pavas 1200

Costa Rica

Singapore, 15 June 2023

Apprentice Team Leader — IBRA 2023

Dear President Molina Chinchilla,
We have the pleasure to inform you that
Mr. Juan Reinoso

received a positive recommendation of his performance as Apprentice Team Leader at the IBRA 2023 General
World Stamp Exhibition by the Team leader of his Jury Group.

At the 160™ meeting of the FIP Board of Directors in Essen, Germany, it was approved officially that his name
be included in the list of FIP accredited Team Leaders for Postal Stationery Class.

The members of the FIP Board express their felicitation to Mr Reinoso for his excellent contribution and wish
him many successful and active years as a FIP judge and Team leader.

With best regards.

Yours sincerely

Kelly Ong,
Secretary General
Fédération Internationale de Philatélie




